Docket No. 50-302A July 6, 1971

James F. Fairman, Jr., Esq.
2600 Virginia Avenue, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20037

Dear Mr. Fairman:

Enclosed is a copy of ay letter of June 30, 1371, transmitting

to the Attorney General (a) a copy of the application filed by

the Florida Power Corporation to operate a nuclear power reactor,
known as the Crystal River Unit 3 Nuclear Generating Plant, in
Citrus County, Florida, and (b) five copies of Amenament lo. 12

to the application submitted in response to the Attorney General's
questionnalre.

Sincerely yours,

/s/ Bertram H. Schur

Bertram H. Schur
Associate General Counsel
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